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Welcome Guests! 

 
We are excited to have you worship with us today!  
If you are a first-time or returning guest, we would 
like to connect with you. Please take a minute to 
either scan the QR Code to the right with your phone 
camera or complete the “We’re Glad You’re Here” 
card found in the pew racks, and place the card in 
the offering plate when it comes around. 
 

Order of Service 

   
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
LIGHTING OF THE HOPE CANDLE                                          
 
SONGS OF PRAISE What Child is This? 
 You Are My All in All 
 Your Name 
   
PRAYER/LORD’S PRAYER                                                                                           
  
SPECIAL MUSIC Alabanzas al Rey  
 
OFFERING INVITATION AND PRAYER                                     

 Children are dismissed for children’s church 
 
OFFERING MUSIC What Can I Give Him / Doxology 
 
SCRIPTURE Luke 21:25-36 
  
MESSAGE                                                                          
   
 
COMMUNION 
 
CLOSING SONG Blest Be the Tie That Binds 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
* Children’s Church  

Children ages 4 through 2nd grade are invited to children’s church.  
A snack is provided. Please see an usher with any allergy concerns. 
 

 
Rev. Felicia Zamora 

 
The Claus Family 

 
 
 
 
 

Rev. Felicia Zamora 
 

Emmanuel Berrido, voice and piano 
 

Adam Claus 
 
 
 
 

Daniel Claus 
 

Rev. Felicia Zamora 
“Stand Up and Raise Your Heads” 

 



Announcements 

 

Prayer Request Cards 
Prayer request cards are available in the pew racks and in the narthex. 
The ushers will collect them before the service. 
 
Zroni Rolls for Sale! Looking for an easy meal on a busy night, or 
teacher, holiday, hostess, or thank you gifts? Look no further 
than delicious pepperoni rolls! Only $16 for a family sized roll, order 
yours today through December 3rd at the welcome desk before or after 
church, or through the link provided in News and Notes, the December 
Communicator and the church social media pages. Proceeds benefit 
our Youth Mission Fund, thank you for your support!  
 
NHCBC Light Up Night 
Sunday, December 8 at 6:00 p.m. 
Join us for hot chocolate, cookies, carol singing, family activities and 
fabulous fellowship!  
 
Save the Date! Be sure to join us for worship on December 15th 
for our congregational Christmas program.  
 
Catalyst Christmas Family Potluck 
Sunday, December 8 from 5:00—6:30 p.m. 
Please bring a main dish to share, and youth are asked to bring a gift to 
exchange, maximum cost of $15. Dessert will be provided during Light 
Up Night. 
 
HEARTH Christmas Giving 
Hearth bags are due next Sunday and can be placed in the bin under 
the mailboxes. 
 
Remember THRIVE this Tuesday, December 3 
Join us this #GivingTuesday in caring for those who 
are newly-arrived in our community! Just scan the QR 
code with your phone camera to donate to 
THRIVEPittsburgh and help us serve those who are in 
need of a helping hand in 2025! 
 
Deacons Fund Collection - The Deacons Fund is managed by the 
Board of Deacons and exists solely to provide people who are 
experiencing a dire, financial emergency with aid on a temporary basis.  
Not limited exclusively to church members, and entirely confidential, the 
funds you contribute have helped many people over the years at 
NHCBC.  Make your contribution in one of the envelopes provided in 
the pews, mark “Deacons Fund” on the envelope and place in the 
offering plate. The Deacons thank you for this special gift.  If you have 
such a financial need, please see Lynn Berney or Lori Tissue. 



 

Thank You for Serving  

This Week and Next 
 
 December 1 December 8 
Nursery/Toddler Room Aurora Clark Devin Porterfield 
Ushers Lynn Berney Amy Mendicino 
 Amy Mendicino Grey Porterfield 
 
Thank you to our worship team:  
Song Leaders Tori Kurtz; Percussion Mark Mendicino;  
Guitar Jonathan Jones; Livestream Sarah Hefferin;  
Video Tech Kayden O’Neil 
 
 

Coming Up This Week 
      
Tuesday: 10:00 a.m. Tuesday Bible Study 
 
Wednesday:   6:00 p.m. Prayer Group (virtual)  
   6:30 p.m. Deacons Board Meeting 
   7:00 p.m. CE Board Meeting (virtual) 
           
Thursday:   6:30 p.m. Choir Rehearsal 
 
Next Sunday:   9:00 a.m. Praise Band Rehearsal 
   9:30 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
   9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
 11:00 a.m. Worship 
   5:00 p.m. Catalyst Christmas Celebration 
   6:00 p.m. Light Up Night 
 

   
 
  

   


